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Submission: I disagree with the notion that Canterbury Council should go it alone. As a resident, I believe a larger area would 
benefit me in terms of services and rates as well as planning with broader vision. I believe Canterbury Council should be split 
between Bankstown (west of King Georges Road), an Inner West Council (North of Cooks River) and a St George LGA, as the 
different pockets within what is now the Canterbury LGA could not be more disparate.  
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